
 

Thursday 21st July 2022 

Newsletter No. 39 

Dear Grange Community 
 
We made it!  We have had a wonderful year full of confidence and consideration.  We have all grown; we 
have all learnt and we have all made progress. 
 
We are proud of some of our sensational outcomes including exceeding the National benchmark for  
Phonics and exceeding National and Local Authority benchmarks for our Pupil Progress scores for the end 
of Year 6. 
 
We enjoyed a spectacular Year 6 graduation with Cosmina winning the Dr MacNamara Character Strength 
pupil of the year award. 
 
Today we held a wonderful prize-giving assembly sponsored by Labaik Ya Zahra charity foundation  
attended by the parents/carers of the prize winners. 
 
We have had a wonderful sports day with parent races and staff relay and multiple music concerts  
including the year 5 violin performance. 
 
Our children of Grange have learnt and developed their knowledge and skills and we can’t wait to see 
them back again on the 5th September 2022 for our best year of progress yet! 
 
Our Grange staff have been awesome.  So generous of spirit; so focussed in their planning and so  
powerful in their impact. 
 
Our parents and carers of Grange have really demonstrated their caring and support for the school. 
 
Next year we will get our Grange PTA up and running powerfully. 
 
The Eid Fair with the traditional Dress parade this year was just wonderfully well attended  
including by our local MP. 
 
Have a lovely, peaceful and restful holiday everyone.  Read loads and come back to school ready to soar in 
September 2022. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Kerbel                                                                                                                                              
Headteacher                                                                                                                                                     
Grange Primary School 

SCHOOL CALENDAR   
Thursday 1st & Friday 
2nd September  

Inset Days 

School closed for children 

Monday 5th September CHILDREN RETURN TO 
SCHOOL 







YOUNG HARROW FOUNDATION: HAF PROGRAMME 



EASY FUNDRAISING: HOW TO 


